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Credit Variance Administration System Release Notes 

March Update 

Mar. 19, 2020 

During the weekend of Mar. 28, 2020, Fannie Mae will implement updates to the Credit Variance Administration System™ 

(CVAS™). The changes in this release will include the following: 

▪ Fannie Mae user display names 

▪ Character length increases 

Fannie Mae user display names 

Fannie Mae user names will now display using only first and last names instead of full legal names. 

Character length increases 

The Condition of Approval text boxes for both Project Eligibility Waivers and Single Loan Waivers will increase from 1,000 

characters to 3,000 characters. 

 

For more information 

For more information about these release notes or the upcoming CVAS update, lenders may contact their Fannie Mae 

representatives. 


